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December Birthdays:   December Birthdays: 12/3-Claire Essig,   12/3-Joe Welch,  

                    ENJOY YOUR  BIRTHDAY !!!!! 
 

 
  Programs for December 
December 1st  – Mayor’s Breakfast at 7AM at Auletto’s 
December 8th – Karl Kinkler’s Vision of Woodbury’s future 
December 15th -  Poinsettias 
December 22nd – no meeting    Enjoy the holiday season with family and friends 
December 29th – no meeting     Enjoy the holiday season with family and friends 
 

 
Greater Woodbury Kiwanis Meeting Places for December 8th and 15th will be located at the 
Brooklawn Diner on Route 130 in Brooklawn, NJ     856-742-0035. There will be no meeting 
on Thursday, December 1st, Thursday December 22nd and Thursday, December 29th. 
 

 
The Terrific Kids schedule for December is as follows: 
 Tuesday, December 13th at 9:00AM – Evergreen School 
 Thursday, December 15th  at 8:45 AM – West End School 
 Thursday, December 22nd  at  8:25AM – Woodbury Heights School 
    Thursday, December 22nd at 10:00AM – Walnut Street School 
             
              Any member who wants to attend on these dates is welcome. 
 

  
CHRISTMAS BRUNCH AT BOGEY'S- 501 Pitman Rd 
  
SUNDAY – DECEMBER 11TH, 1 PM TO 3 PM    $20 ADULTS,    $10.00 FOR CHILDREN  
  
MENU INCLUDES: HAM, ROAST BEEF, OMELET STATION, BACON, SAUSAGE, 
SCRAMBLED EGGS, CREAMED CHIP BEEF, BAGELS, FRUIT, DESSERT, COFFEE, 
TEA, SODA INCLUDED.  RESERVATIONS – TO BETTY OR JAY BY DECEMBER 2ND   
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      Dates to remember: 
December 1st - Mayor’s breakfast at Auletto’s $15.00 – no Kiwanis noon meeting 
December 11th - Brunch from 1PM to 3PM at Bogey’s 
January 5, 2012 - President’s Auction 
Week Jan 21-27, 2012 NJ Kiwanis Week – Adopt a Community Service Project with SLP’s 
February 11, 2012 – Spaghetti Dinner at the Child Development Center (CDC) 
February 18, 2012 – Mid Winter Training at Ocean Place Resort in Long Branch, NJ   9AM   
April 21, 2012 – Kiwanis One Day with our Kiwanis family clubs 
June 28- July 1, 2012 – Circle K and Kiwanis International Convention in New Orleans     
 

  
The 20th Annual Mayor’s breakfast will take place on Thursday, December 1st at 7AM at Auletto’s. There 
will be NO noon meeting that day. Phil Stone (former ESPN and NBC Sports announcer) will be the 
featured speaker. Please sign up at our meetings or call Betty to be put on the list for our Kiwanis tables.       
 

 
Chip MacDonald, Chairman of our Poinsettia Committee, says the pick-up dates at Morris Graphics are 
Thursday, December 8th & Thursday, December 15th. Thank you for your support. 
 
 
The Rowan Planetarium holiday show “Season of Light” is given by Keith Johnson, Dec. 3rd through 18th: 
on Saturdays at 7PM and Sundays at 3PM. This show is always popular, so plan to be there a half an hour 
before show time to buy tickets and get seated.     
 

 
On Thursday, November 3rd the Greater Woodbury Kiwanis celebrated their 88th Charter Night at 
Nicolosi’s. Jay Cipriani welcomed everyone and did the Invocation while President Rich Stahler called to 
order the evening program. Betty Limanni read the Objectives of Kiwanis International. We had greetings 
from NJ District Secretary, Gwen Walding, and from Division 2, Lt Governor, Christina Lukac. William 
Stell, was honored as Scoutmaster of the Boy Scout Troop 24 in Paulsboro. Our Keynote Speaker was, John 
J. Burzichelli, State Assemblyman from the 3rd Legislative District. Our Legion of Honor Members were 
also recognized for their years of service: Newt Weiss-51 years, Ed Barry-43 years, Howard Ballinger-39 
years, Chip MacDonald-28 years, Jeff Morris-28 years, and Bill Heughan-25 years. 
 

 
The Volunteer Center of Gloucester County held their 1st Annual ‘Spirit of Community’ Celebration on 
October 27th at Masso Caterers in Glassboro. Our Greater Woodbury Club was privileged to have Claire 
Essig, Betty Limanni, Jeff Morris, Joan Van Note, Connie and George Wagoner receive lifetime awards for 
service to their communities. Congratulations to all. The awards were presented following a buffet dinner. 
 

 
Joan recently attended Kiwanis functions in Meriden, Connecticut. She represented our Greater Woodbury 
at the Tri-Town Golden K Meriden Kiwanis meeting on Wednesday, November 9th and discussed Project 
Eliminate. On Friday evening, November 11th she attended the 60th Meriden Kiwanis Kapers Show at 
Maloney HS. When you visit relatives or friends why not take time to attend a local Kiwanis meeting? 
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